
 

trains@southdevonrailway.co.uk  

01364 644370  |  The Station, Buckfastleigh, Devon, TQ11 0DZ 

BACK TO THE 1940S 
1st & 2nd July 2023 

Exhibitors Entry Form  

The South Devon Railway would like to invite exhibitors to attend ‘Back To The 1940s’ to be held in the 

grounds of Buckfastleigh Station over the weekend of 1st and 2nd July. Entries will be reviewed by the 

organiser who will reserve the right to accept or decline any application. 

Vehicles are invited to take position in the event area between 09.00 and 10.00. Movements will be 

restricted during the day and vehicles can depart from 15.30 onwards. 

Exhibitors can take advantage of free entry to the attractions, including live music on each day, as well as ½ 

price train travel, should you wish to visit Totnes or Staverton. 

Cars, Motorcycles, Commercials and Steam Vehicles must have been built no later than 

1955 to be entered into this event. 

 
Name……………………………………………………………………………………………. 

Address………………………………………………………………………………………….. 

Post Code ………………. Preferred contact number ………………………………………... 

Email…………………………………………………………………………………………….. 

Exhibit Type…………………………………………………………………………………….. 

Make………………………………………. Model…………………………………………….  

Year ………………   Reg No……………………………… 

Day(s) attending -  1st July   2nd July   


• I declare that during the rally period the entry will be covered by appropriate insurance 

• I confirm that any driver of any vehicle holds, and is not disqualified from holding, a valid licence to drive a 

vehicle of the appropriate class. 

• I have read the conditions of entry. 

I have read all the above entry conditions and would like to exhibit on the days stated; 

 
Signed……………………………………………..  Date…………………………………… 
   

 

The event organiser will confirm that your application has been received and accepted. 

 

Forms should be returned by email or post to the address below - 
 

mailto:trains@southdevonrailway.co.uk

